






KEC Member Directory to be 
shipped this month

Printed copies of the 2017-2018 
Kansas Electric Cooperatives, Inc., 
Member 
Directory 
will be 
mailed to 
coopera-
tives, adver-
tisers and 
affi  liated 
organiza-
tions in late 
September.

 Th e 
KEC Directory requires considerable 
time and eff ort to prepare and we 
certainly appreciate all the assistance 
received again this year from our 
member co-ops to complete this task.

Members may also download a 
PDF version of the directory. 

For more information, contact 
KEC’s Carrie Kimberlin at  
ckimberlin@kec.org. 

Key accounts, changing energy landscape topics at KMSDA Meeting
Th e Kansas Member Services Direc-

tors Association’s fall meeting was held 
Sept. 6-8 in Wichita. Nearly 20 co-op 
representatives attended the “Building a 
Key Accounts Culture” pre-conference 
session with SCOTT BIALICK, Touch-
stone Energy. 

Th e program included JOE MOTU-
LIAK, ACES Power Marketing, who dis-
cussed America’s rapidly evolving power 
portfolio and the energy landscape. 
KEC’s Government Relations staff  gave 
an update 
on legislative 
issues, the 
co-ops’ role 
in garnering 
grass-roots 
support and 
a report on 
the Lesser 
Prairie 
Chicken. 
SID SPERRY, 
Oklahoma 
Associa-

tion of Electric Cooperatives, shared 
his work developing predictive models 
that help co-ops better prepare for 
severe weather events. JERRI IMGARTEN, 
Victory Electric, provided tips on using 
social media during an outage. 

Th ere were sessions on Photoshop 
tips and tricks as well as a primer on 
the ElectroRally program and how it’s 
opening doors to co-op careers in engi-
neering and technology. 

In addition to the business session, 
there were 
updates from 
KEC, KEPCo, 
Sunfl ower 
Electric, 
and various 
vendors. 

Th e 
Spring 
KMSDA 
meeting is 
scheduled for 
April 4-6, in 
Wichita. 

From left: April Engstrom, Radiant; Cindy Kill, Sedgwick 
County; and Colleen Bushnell, CMS; discuss key account 
strategies during the KMSDA Fall meeting in Wichita.
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Kansas Cooperative Council promotes Co-op Month selfi e contest
To help celebrate Co-op Month 

in October, the Kansas Cooperative 
Council challenges co-ops of all kinds to 
“commit” to the #coopselfi e challenge. 

Th is social media event is designed 
to help raise awareness for Co-op 
Month by snapping a selfi e at your 
cooperative and sharing it on social 
media. 

Th e selfi e can include coopera-
tive members, employees and others in 
your community, and should include a 
caption of how the cooperative shows 
its commitment. Photos should be 
tagged with #coopselfi e and uploaded to 
Facebook, Instagram, and/or Twitter.

For more information, visit the 
KCC website at www.kansasco-op.coop. 

This image, which is being used by electric cooperatives nationwide to promote this year’s Co-op 
Month, was taken by KEC’s Carrie Kimberlin of her father and son during the 2010 harvest. 

Lyon-Coff ey honors former 
trustee at benefi t golf event

Lyon-Coff ey Electric Coopera-
tive sponsored a banner in memory of 
former trustee JOHN P. EVANS at the 
third annual Coff ey County Cancer 
Support Group golf tournament on 
Aug. 19. 

Evans served on the Board of Lyon-
Coff ey Electric, many years as treasurer, 
from 2013 until his death in May of 
this year. He also served on the board 
of the Coff ey County Cancer Support 
Group. 

Lyon-Coff ey sponsored a team for 
the benefi t event that included ANDY 
LAWRENCE, SCOTT WHITTINGTON, 
MIKE TWEEDY, and MARK DOEBELE.

Joining the fi ght against cancer, Lyon-Co� ey’s 
team pose with a banner honoring former 
trustee John P. Evans. 
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